
  

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            

 

Arabic Drumming Workshop 

 
 
Dear Parents / Carers,         
 
On the morning of Tuesday 21st January, each of the year 3 classes will be taking part in a traditional 

Arabic drumming workshop. During the session, the children will gain background knowledge about 

Arabic drums and have the opportunity to play some musical instruments.  

 

This workshop will support the children’s learning during Cultural Week and encourage them to 

appreciate the diversity of music and movement within other cultures. It will also provide them with 

the opportunity to expand their knowledge and experiences.  

In order to cover the cost of the workshop, we would appreciate a contribution of £3.25 per child, 

which you can pay on ParentPay. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Year 3 Team 
 


